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Commodore Nick De Santis

ear Fellow BLYC Members,
Happy 2001! May this com-
ing year be healthy and pros-

perous and fun filled!

I can think of no happier, no

healthier or no more fun-filled place
~than our dear Buckeye Lake Yacht
Club! So I guess the true secret to a
happy and prosperous new year is to
spend most of it here at the BLYC.
Forget eating your sauerkraut or your
black eyed peas. Instead, drink your
martinis and graze through our wonder-
ful cuisine; sit by the cozy fire and gaze
at the lake. Before you know it, it will
be spring and then even more fun be-
gins.

Our Entertainment Governor, John
Geiger, has many special events coordi-
nated with Rear Commodore Shriner
for your enjoyment. Make your resolu-
tion to spend more time at the BLYC.
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Check your calendar and circle the dates
and then all you have to do is be there!
If it’s fondue and comedy or just ro-
mantic piano tunes, the BLYC will be
the place to be. When we first bought
our cottage on Liebs Island, our 90-
year-old neighbor, said he was told by
an “older” gentleman that “you live
forever on Buckeye Lake.” Let’s all take
advantage of our secret fountain of youth
as often as we can.

From Michelle, Marie , Nick and
Myself,

Happy New Year !

See you at the club, y

Bar & Kitchen

el-
come
aboard

for the coldest
month of the
year, January. Of
course, we will
keep you warm at

the Club with some
events planned by

Vice Commodore
Jim Shriner

John Geiger. He has scheduled a Fon-
due and Comedy Night on Saturday,
January 13th.

Next is the All-You-Can-Eat Fish
Fry on Saturday, January 20th with
music. Hans has guaranteed me that the
fish would not come from Buckeye

Lake.

The Children’s Christmas Party was
a great success again, thanks to the
Auxiliary. That event involves a lot of
preparation such as gifts, cookies,
Santa Claus, and their elves. Someone
said they saw JJ Jennie in attendance.

The Adult Christmas party was a
big success entertained by the Jack
Gorham Band. John Geiger and Mark
Russell had members introduce the new
members. Hans and Charles did a great
job with the meal.

Of course, the big event was the
New Years Eve Party enjoyed by all,
from the wonderful food and beverage,
the Paul Clark Band and those who
danced the night away and welcomed in
the New Year—2001.

Thanks again to David and his staff
and Jenny at the bar. As always, please
make reservations and I look forward to

seeing you at the BLYC.

WJNM

Happy
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Entertainment

opefully
every-
one

who attended the
Adult Christmas
party enjoyed
themselves. We
initially had 140 .
reservations, which
is a good number
for an early winter party; but, under-
standably, with the bad weather we had

a few cancellations.

When planning seating for parties
and events, it is essential that we know
as far in advance as possible about can-
cellations so that we can make adjust-
ments that will provide everyone with
the best possible seating that is available.
Seating is determined by reservation
sequence, and to some extent by party/
table size.

I want to thank our Adult Christ-
mas Party hosts: Joe/Joni Campbell,
Jack/Janet Holmes, and Dean/Judy
Jarnac. Our hosts served as greeters, and
introduced the new members who at-
tended the party. The Jack Gorham
Band was well received and kept the
dance floor busy. Quite a few people
commented on how well the Club
looked. I want to thank Ginny, David,
Allen, and the rest of the staff, whose
Christmas decorating touch helped
make the party a success.

We already have volunteers to host
our (rock and roll) Animal House-Toga
Party on June 30th. Believe me, these
hosts will be focused on fun. Wanted
posters will be printed later that will
identify this group of volunteers. The
reward will be yours if you mark your
BLYC summer fun calendars early for
June 30th.

Looking Forward:

[ will report on our New Year's
Party in the next log. Do not forget to
mark your 2001 calendars and call for

reservations:

Saturday, January 13th. - Fondue

Goverr John Geiger

& Comedy Night (Something New - A
Test?) We will be featuring an acoustic
guitarist, a comedian, and audience
participation. If you are stuck in Ohio
in January, this will be a good chance to
forget the weather, laugh. and spend a
fun evening with your BLYC friends.
(please call me if you want to tell a joke
or story @ 614-870-7265 or 740-928-
0929)

Saturday, January 20th - All-You-
Can-Eat Fish Fry with Gayla Smith
entertaining. Gayla’s music is always a
Club favorite. Entertainment from 7:00
-10:00 p.m.

Saturday, January 27th. - Candle
Light Steak & Wine Night. Entertain-
ment is being scheduled. Watch for our
January flier.

Friday, February 2 - Open Dining
and Entertainment.

Saturday, February 10th. - Sweet-
heart Dance with The Paul Clark Band.
Watch for our flier for menu and pric-
ing information. Paul is a real sweet-
heart!

Friday, February 23rd. - Watkins

Island Seafood Night with Gayla Smith.

I haven’t seen the menu yet, but I
don’t think we are featuring your aver-
age Buckeye Lake fresh catch. A menu
will be published in our next flier and
log. I do know, however, that Gayla is
always top-shelf entertainment.

Early reservations will help assure
you of your choice of seating for these
parties and entertaining evenings!

See you at the Club

House &
Grounds

he house
and
grounds

area has been

very busy for a

snowy Decem-

ber. Ag i
The new Rear Commodore

furnace and air con- Jim Thompson

ditioning unit that serves the Commodore’s
Lounge has been installed and is working
heartily.

We have received bids on a new hot
water heating system. Our old one is
evidently on its last legs and we're ex-
ploring a few options as to replacement.

The engineer’s recommendations,
with regard to the deck separating from
the pool wall will probably lead to some
significant expenditures in the spring.
It appears that the wall will have to be
shored up from the water side to pre-
vent further deterioration.

Nature paid us a strong visit on the
night of December 11th when it blew
the ice into that same deck, damaging
eight of the posts. Emergency repairs
have been done to stabilize the deck
until further repairs can be made.

If you know of any items that need
attention, please contact David or my-

self.
Happy New Year,

G

Saturday, January 13th.
Fondue & Comedy Night
Open Dining -
Comedy 8:00 p.m.

Special Menu
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Membership
__ & Directory

appy
New
Year!

We're off again
to another pros-
perous and fun
year coming up

for the Club. I

Governor Mark Russell

hope all of our members and their fami-
lies had a wonderful holiday season.

At our last Board meeting on De-
cember 14th, 2000 we had the second
reading on four new members. I would
like to introduce the following mem-
bers:

Libby Benson Strait and her hus-
band Tim, sponsored by Stephen
McLane and Mark Russell.

Second, we have Susan Flzpatrick who
nad Don Lemmon and Joe Campbell as her

Sponsors.

The third are Gregory and Jacquelyn
Poston, with sponsors Richard Ellsworth
and Russel Leach backing this new mem-

ber.

Our fourth new member is Gary
and Sherry Harris, sponsored by Joe
Campbell and John Geiger.

The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club wel-

comes these new members aboard!

With 2001 upon us, the Board has
had to set some new fees for the mem-
bership applications and dues. As of
January 1st, there were minor increases,
as follows:

Initiation Fee  $1,865.00
Dues 585.00
LLY.A. 1.00
Sales Tax 147.00
Tortal $2,598.00

These small increases help with
maintaining the quality of our Club. If
you have questions about membership,
or any of the upcoming events to help
introduce possible new members such as
future “Rush Parties” and how you may
have potential members as “A Guest of
the Club,” please call me at 614-239-
0143 or you may leave me a message at

the Club.
Thanks and see you at B.L.Y.C.

1Tk,

Saturday, January 20th

All-You-Can-Eat Fish Fry
Gayla Smith

entertaining from 7:00 - 10:00 p.m.

Saturday, January 27th.
Candle Light Steak

& Wine Night

Entertainment is being scheduled
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The Adult Christmas Party
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The Adult Christmas Party
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hildrens’ Christmas Party
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The 2000-2001 Board
Commodore Nick De Santis
Vice Commodore Jim Shriner
Bar & Kitchen

Rear Commodore Jim Thompson
House & Grounds
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor John Geiger

Entertainment

Governor Steve Harris
Race, Regatta, & ]Jr. Sailing

Governor Dan Knaul
Rentals & Docks

Governor Don Lemmon
Off-Island Maintenance
Governor Mark Russell
Membership
Governor Tom Shain

Log
The Trustees
Commodore John Sproat
Commodore Fred Wright
Commodore Frank Foster IV
Commodore Tim Maite
Commodore Howard Clark

IMPORTANT DATES

January
Trap Shooting
Board Meeting
Fondue & Comedy Night
Trap Shooting
Fish Fry
Trap Shooting
Steak & Wine Night
Trap Shooting

February
2 Piano
4 Trap Shooting
10 Sweetheart Dance
11 Trap Shooting
18 Trap Shooting
23 Seafood Night
25 Trap Shooting

Change of Address
O For the winter 1 For the summer
Q For a short time 01 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be
sent to, effective:

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or mem-
ber of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

Street Address

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL
5019 N. Bank
Watkins Island
P.O. Box 867

Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer

& Editor

Governor Tom Shain

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio

43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Frank i Foster
301 Marquette Rd
Lancaster Oh 43139

2000 Standing Committees

Antique Boat Regatta
Commodore Tim Maite
Commodore Frank Foster IV
Snowball Regatta
Bill McIntyre/Governor Dan Knaul
Commodore’s Cruises
Commodore Howard Clark
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run
Governor Don Lemmon
Fleet Surgeons ........... Dr. Richard Walters

Dr. Bob Snow

Dr. Don Harris

Fleet Measurer .........ccueeeuveennee.. Russ Green
Fleet Captain .......c.ccceueueuenneeee Stone Parker
Jr. Fleet Captain ............... Cameron Evans
L.L.Y.A. Delegate .... Commodore Gus Schell
Historian......... Commodore Frank Foster II1
ParliamentarianCommodore Frank Foster III
Insurance .....ccceeeeveeeeccneeecenneennn. Don Best
Blue Gavel ........... Commodore Tim Maite
Sailing Fleets............ Governor Steve Harris
Annual Golf Outing .................. Don Best
Perpetual Fund Commodore Howard Clark
Gun Club ...coeeuveeereinnenes George Conrad

Governor Dan Knaul

Commodore’s Association
Commodore John Sproat
Audit
Fred Bair
Gun Club
Commodore George Conrad

Auxiliary Board
President Terry Gatton
Vice President Sharon Besanceney
Secretary Sue Harris
Treasurer Mimi Geiger

Club Phone: (740) 929-9941

Bulk Rate
U.S. Postage
PAID
Newark, OH
Permit No. 153




